FILED 12/8/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 12979-2021
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2021 9:55 AM

To: Marissa Ramos; Clayton Lewis

Cc: Sonica Bruce; Bianca Lherisson; Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Docket 20210185-WS Title

Thank you for the confirmation, | will update the title of the docket.
| will also be on the lookout for them to file something correcting the certificate numbers as well at some point.

Sincerely,

Brian Schalty

Commission Deputy Clerk ||
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2021 9:49 AM

To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>; Clayton Lewis <CLewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Sonica Bruce <SBruce@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Bianca Lherisson <BLheriss@psc.state.fl.us>; Dorothy Menasco
<DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Docket 20210185-WS Title

Hi Brian,
Yes, | believe the docket title should be updated as well.

Just a heads up, there are also a few certificate numbers the Utility included in its application (that are also in the docket
title) that are not correct — we are working with the Utility to file something to correct that as well.

Thank you,

Marissa Ramos

Division of Engineering - Supervisor
Florida Public Service Commission
P: (850) 413-6473

F: (850) 413-6474



From: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:55 AM

To: Clayton Lewis <CLewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Sonica Bruce <SBruce@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Bianca Lherisson
<BLheriss@psc.state.fl.us>; Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket 20210185-WS Title

Good Morning,

Yesterday Utilities Inc. filed DN 12976-2021 which stated that Sunshine Water Services Company will be operating under
the fictitious name of Sunshine Water Services. I've updated the utilities tab to show the name as “Sunshine Water
Services Company d/b/a Sunshine Water Services”, should we also update the title to reflect this as well?

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





